KANSAS CITY NEW YORK

MANUFACTURERS OF

FINE GREETING CARDS

GRAND AVENUE AND MCGEE AT TWENTY-FIFTH

KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI
January 4, 1938

Pr,. ¥, C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kanssas

Dear Phog:

I wonder if you would arrange to have six
tickets held at your box office for me for your
Friday night's zame, We would like the seats
out in front of the balcony on the entrance side
if at all possible, If these are not available,

the best you have will be satisfactory.

This letter will not require any answer from
you for I do not want to be any more trouble than

necessary.
Thank you very much for your schedules,
Fraternally yours,
Craig Ruby
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